
                       

 

                        Welcome to Diamond Class                      
The children have made an excellent start to the new school year. This week they have 

focussed on getting to know each other by engaging in activities which have required them 

to work as a team. We have discussed class rules and explored how we will grow our gem 

learning powers.   

Our project question is “Why make a difference?” and our environment is in the theme of 

wood and forests .      

                             

 

Our Wow Day was a real success and I was very impressed with all the many animals that 

turned up to school on Thursday! Thank you for your support with this. Here are some of 

our memories …. 

                                   

 

                                                      Mrs Moncrieff  

 

                                                                  



  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


